
 

 

 

 
Item No. 10.3.1               

  
  

Request for Board of Police Commissioners Consideration 

 Agenda Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Wednesday the week prior 
to the meeting) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least one working day prior 
to meeting) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Meeting:  October 1, 2025 

Subject:  Endorsement of CAPG Board Representative 

That the Board of Police Commissioners for the Halifax Regional Municipality request the Chair to send 
a letter to the Executive Director of the Canadian Association of Police Governance (CAPG) endorsing 
the election of Commissioner Beswick-Escanlar as a Nova Scotia representative on the CAPG board. 

Reason:  
 
Commissioner Beswick-Escanlar was nominated and elected from the floor as a Nova Scotia 
representative on the CAPG board during the CAPG’s Annual General Meeting in August. The 
Executive Director of the CAPG has requested a letter from the Board of Police Commissioners 
endorsing this election. 

Outcome Sought:  
 
A letter from the Chair endorsing the election of Commissioner Beswick-Escanlar to the CAPG 
board. 

Vice Chair Kent 
 

 

 


